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RECEIVED 
FEB 1 5 2018 

Dear Madam Chairperson and South Dakota Public Utility Commissioners;SOUTH DAKOTA PUBLIC 

RE: EL17-055 CROCKER WIND FARM APPLICATION 
UTILITIES COMMISSION 

I am writing you as a community member to share my support of the Crocker 
Wind Farm, a Geronimo Energy Wind Farm development located in Clark County, 
South Dakota. 

We have been in the line of business of building roads, parking lots, ... since 1976. 

We know that just across the Clark County into the Oak Gulch Township of Day 
County the roads are FANTASTIC! That is because the Conde Wind Fann in that 
Township. 

Our Township, Spring Valley has no money! Geronimo's construction of the 
Crocker Wind Farm WILL GREATLY IMPROVE our Township roads as well as 
the roads in the other Clark County Townships n the Wind Farm. 

Because of our 42 years of Experience with road building and maintenance this is 
one of the very important benefits of the Crocker Wind Farm for us. 

Thank you, 

Loren & Dyanna Olson 
Printed Names 

February 5, 2018 
Date 

 Clark, SD 57225 
Address 

 
Phone Number 




